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Dear FOIA Officer,
The following is a request made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.8.C., sect. 552.

I request that a copy of the following documents, or documents containing the following
information, be provided to me:

All email messages concerning Generic Issue 204 and/or upstream dam failures that were
delivered to, or sent by NRC employee Richard H. Perkins, P.E., Division of Risk Analysis,
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission between
January 1, 2010 and September 14, 2012.

| am a representative of the news media affiliated with the The Huffington Post and this request is
made as part of news gathering and not for a commercial use.

| request a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested information to me is in
the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the
operations or activities of the government and is not primarily in my commercial interest.

| am requesting expedited processing, given the national importance of the matter.

Sincerely,
A

Tom Zeller Jr.
(b)(B)

tom @huffingtonpost.com



